SMK Elementary News

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

I can't believe October is already here! Together we have navigated this "new normal" at school. I appreciate the flexibility and patience of our staff and students. They have been making the best of a challenging situation and are making sure that the focus is on teaching and learning. I also want to show my gratitude for our parents and guardians who are supporting students at home. This is no easy task! Your input is important to us and we love hearing from you. If you have any questions or concerns, please email:

piwasinski@ware.k12.ma.us or wrs.

call us: (413)-967-6236.

Reminders:

OCT. 2ND: EARLY RELEASE @ 1:25PM
OCT. 13TH: PROGRESS REPORTS GO HOME
FOR COHORT A.
OCT. 16TH: PROGRESS REPORTS GO HOME
FOR COHORT B, C & REMOTE STUDENTS.
OCT. 19TH-23RD: VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE
WEEK (MORE INFO TO COME!)
OCT. 20TH: SCHOOL PICTURES COHORT A &
C. FULL REMOTE PK, K & 1 FROM 3:305PM IN THE GYM.
OCT. 22ND: SCHOOL PICTURES COHORT B.
FULL REMOTE GR. 2 & 3 FROM 3:30-5PM
IN THE GYM.
OCT. 27TH & 30TH: WEAR BLUE TO STOMP
OUT BULLYING!

Calling all family & community members!

We are looking for members who are interested in serving on our School Council. We meet once a month virtually & focus on our School Improvement Plan. If you are interested in serving on this council, please email Mrs. Iwasinski at piwasinski@ware.k12.ma.us

Interested in making a difference?

The PTO is looking for new members! We meet virtually once a month from 6-7pm on Mondays. If you're interested in coming, join the Facebook SMK PTO page for more Information.

October 2020